
CURRENT INTRODUCTION NUMBER:

Int. No. 862
PRIME SPONSORS:

Public Advocate James 
TITLE:  

To amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to establishing an anonymous wage theft hotline, wage theft advocacy office and annual wage theft hotline report.
BILL SUMMARY:

This plain language summary is for informational purposes only and does not substitute for legal counsel. For more information, you should review the full text of the bill, which is available online at legistar.council.nyc.gov.

This bill would require the Commissioner of Consumer Affairs, or whomever the Mayor designates, to assist the Public Advocate in establishing an Office of Wage Theft Advocacy within the Office of the Public Advocate, to help workers file wage theft complaints with state authorities. This bill would also require the Commissioner or designee to establish a wage theft hotline to inform callers about the New York wage law and available resources for workers and, if the caller so requests, to send information about wage laws, including laws relating to wage theft, to businesses and employers. Finally, this bill would require the Commissioner or other designee to provide an annual report regarding the operation of the hotline and to make recommendations to the State Department of Labor regarding state labor law. 
CODE SECTIONS AFFECTED:

· Adds a new Subchapter 19 to Administrative Code Title 20, Chapter 5
EFFECTIVE DATE:

180 days after becoming law 
NOTE: In the full bill text online at legistar.council.nyc.gov, language in proposed consolidated laws that is enclosed by [brackets] would be deleted, and language that is underlined would be new. Language in proposed unconsolidated laws, in contrast, will not have brackets or underlining because it would be entirely new. Consolidation means that the law is placed in the New York City Charter or Administrative Code.
